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EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE 
RECOMMENDATION 

RETURNED TO COMMITTEE 

SR-06-07-30 Executive Committee 

Recommends that each faculty member must be notified of his/her OCR score at least two weeks before 
being submitted to the office of Academic Affairs. 

RATIONALE: 

This will help force a discussion between the faculty member and the Dean helping to avoid unnecessary 
appeals and will follow appropriate etiquette. 

FACULTY SENATE CHAIR: 

UNIVERSITY PR 

READ:~~~--r'+---1-------,W"--fl-if"-~~~~~~~DATE:~~>/~---~--H~-?~7<---~~~-
COMMENTS: The Faculty Senate at its May 3. 2007 meeting disapproved this recommendation. 

The discussion revolved around the timelines for completion of the faculty's annual report and 

submission to their chair. dean and then to Academic Affairs and if this recommendation would put 

undue stress on those individuals to meet those timelines and not compromise the integrity of the review 

process. It was agreed that the Provost, Dr. Sarah Denman, would review the recommendation and offer 

suggestions for revision. 
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